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From: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>


Sent: Sunday, May 12, 2019 10:49 PM


To: Evan Sawyer - NOAA Affiliate


Subject: Update on "the Tables" and Other Things


Hey Evan--

I think you were on track to finish the cross check of "the tables" for each species in the I&S against the latest


Shasta version. Is that the case? If so, can you point me to the latest iterations? I'm hopeful that I'll get to look at


them during the flight on Monday (8:30 am departure) as I continue to get the rest of the Shasta section


finalized (ish).


Also, I think then your next task is the LCM section, right? I'll take a look at that but probably not until at least


Monday night, if not later.


Finally, it seriously just occurred to me that I should have an acting while I am out. So....congrats! ᪌ I think


that the only thing to cover is the 11 am Monday Mgmt Team meeting, and I'll give you some info for that


before I take off. Howard and Garwin can fill in for me on the 10 am. I'll let the rest of the branch know, too, so


that we have clear reporting and coverage.


Thanks!


Cathy



